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Becoming the Person
| Was Always Meant to Be

Happy November! As the days get closer to
Thanksgiving and Giving Tuesday, we would
like to share stories of how CARP has made
an impact. Meet Maria, CARP Bay Area
leader and Aerospace Engineering major at
Chabot College!

Despite what she experienced and was
taught in her upbringing, CARP allowed her
to completely change her outlook on life and
love.

"The Divine Principle gave me an outline of what love is and how it’s formed, how true
heavenly families are made, and helped me finally get closer to God. | had so much
resentment and fear thinking that love included conditions and abuse and that this was
a reality I'd just have to accept. But | learned that there is another way and that love is
unconditional and ever-growing and definitely does not include any sort of abuse. It
impacted my whole view of life; it’s like everyone in CARP handmade a pair of love-
glasses and gave them to me."

Read her story

Hearing stories like Maria's reminds us that this is why we do CARP. Sometimes, in the
midst of all the hard work, stress, putting together events, we can forget that it may be
those very moments where lives are being transformed.

If you would like to make a contribution to support students like Maria, consider

donating to our end of the year campaign. All proceeds will go to the growth of our
students and chapters.

As always, thank you for your support!
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